

Ms. Lorianne O'Donnell Chief Operating Officer

## NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING PLEASE POST

Notice is hereby given of the Greenwich Public Schools Cardinal Field Steering Committee Meeting to be held on <a href="Wednesday April 3">Wednesday April 3</a>, <a href="2019 at 1:00 P.M.">2019 at 1:00 P.M.</a> to <a href="2:00 P.M.">2:00 P.M.</a> at the Havemeyer Building Board Room, <a href="290">290</a> Greenwich Avenue, Greenwich, CT.

The purpose of the meeting will be:

Project next steps followed by BET Budget recommendations.

Those requiring special accommodations to attend the meeting should contact Pat Spooner by phone 203-625-7428, by email at <a href="mailto:pat-spooner@greenwich.k12.ct.us">pat-spooner@greenwich.k12.ct.us</a>, or in person at 290 Greenwich Avenue, Greenwich, CT at least 72 hours prior to the meeting.

Lorianne O'Donnell

**Chief Operating Officer** 

4/1/2019